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LD1211 is another attempt to freeze the Maine leasing systems for new aquaculture 
leases and tie up Maine DMR. Our system works. I while heartily oppose this bill as 
it’s being pushed in bad faith and in disguise as something good for maine. It is not. 
The same groups pushing this have made multiple attempts to shutdown aquaculture 
in Maine and we must stand against it. 


